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November 2019 

 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer                                                                                                        
  
An Inspector Calls: Lyceum Theatre Trip, evening performance - Tuesday 14 April 2020 
 
The English Department have arranged limited tickets for GCSE English Literature students to watch “An Inspector 
Calls” at the Lyceum Crucible Theatre on Tuesday 14 April 2020. 
 
“An Inspector Calls” is an examination text for many students and we hope the performance will enrich their 
appreciation of the play as well as giving them an enjoyable evening at the theatre. This is the award winning National 
Theatre production directed by Stephen Daldry (“Billy Elliot”) noted for “its epic and wildly imaginative staging, raw 
emotion, evocative score, lashing rain and chilling suspense”. 
 
As tickets are limited to 100 we are making them available on a “first come first served” basis. Therefore, if your child 
is interested they should return the slip and money in an envelope as soon as possible to student reception where it 
will be numbered by staff there. 
 
The cost of the ticket is £12.70.  As it is an evening performance students are responsible for making their own way to 
and from the theatre.  Students will only be allowed to consume drinks and snacks during the interval to keep noise to 
a minimum. 
 
Students should meet outside the theatre at 7.15 pm for a 7.45 pm start.  
 
If your child wishes to attend the performance please complete the permission slip and return to school together with 
payment to Silverdale School and placed in a sealed envelope marked with the Student’s Name, Form, Name of the Trip 
and amount of payment enclosed.  Please ensure it is handed into the Student Reception by Friday 29 November 2019. 
 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs A Staunton 
English Teacher 
 
 
 ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 



 
 

 

 
SILVERDALE SCHOOL – “An Inspector Calls” Theatre Performance 14.04.20 

 
PAYMENT DEADLINE FRIDAY 29 NOVEMBER 2019 

 
NAME: __________________________________________ FORM: ________ 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the production of “An Inspector Calls” at the Lyceum Theatre.  Enclosed is a 
cheque made payable to Silverdale School or cash to the amount of £12.70.  I understand the arrangements for the 
evening. 
 
Signed: _______________________________________Parent/Carer  Date: ____________________ 
 
Emergency Contact Name/Number: _________________________________________________________ 
 
Medical Conditions:  ______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please ensure your child has any medications with them for the trip if they are necessary ie epipen/asthma inhaler   
 
 


